
Good Morning. Please stand and remove your hats for the Pledge of Allegiance.

If you’re in the halls, stop where you are and join us.

"I pledge allegiance

to the Flag

of the United States of America

and to the Republic

for which it stands,

one nation,

under God

indivisible,

with liberty and justice for all."

Good morning All! I am ___________ along with _____________ and let us be the first

to remind you that we are only nine periods away from the weekend. Now, we are not

trying to rush through our Friday but who doesn’t love two days off? Well, I guess it’s

time to get started with these announcements.



The next Multicultural Committee Student Meeting will take place on Tuesday, October
22. The meeting will promptly start at 2:30.

Hear ye! Hear ye! There will be a mandatory Mock Trial meeting on Tuesday, October
22 at 2:30. There is no need to bring your own gavel.

Attention Seniors and Juniors. The Counseling Center is hosting Mini College Fair on

Wednesday, October 23rd during Periods 2 and 3. Register for one period in Naviance.

The Environmental Action Club will be meeting onWednesday, October 23, after school
in room 17D. We will be focusing on advocacy and community service.

The Future Health Professional Club will be meeting on Friday, October 25, after school
in room 17D. We will be planning and preparing for the blood drive.

Attention advisors….the sign up sheet for pizza sales is posted to the Adviser Google

Classroom. Sign up for either a 2 or 3 day slot. Any remaining spots will be offered up

after every club has the opportunity to sign up.

Advisors… the time is running out to sign up for Halloween Happening. If your club

would like to participate, complete the form on the Advisor Google Classroom.

Remember, Halloween Happening is scheduled for October 29th.

Did you hear that this year's musical is Pippin?! If you want to be part of the cast or crew,

come to an interest meeting on Friday, October 25 right after school in the chorus room.

Auditions will be held the week of November 18th and rehearsals begin immediately after

the Thanksgiving recess. Any questions, please see Mrs. Frankonis in the music

department.



Today is Friday, October 18 and a Day 1. We hope that everyone has a great weekend

and remember, whether it is a school day or not, we can always say….We are CHS!


